
Hello! 
 
Just wanted to send out a quick reminder about the Concert on the Lawn - Business Meet & Mingle 
happening at Our Sweet Retreat this Sunday!  Festivities will begin at 5:30 and we will wrap up by 
8:30…whenever you can come, we’ll be there to welcome you. :)   
 
Don’t forget to bring a chair or blanket (but the ground could be wet from recent rain) and a beverage of 
your choice (alcoholic or not) or you can purchase non-alcoholic drinks at the food truck for $3. The 
weather is supposed to be warm and sunny but you may want to bring something warm to layer with or a 
blanket to wrap around for after the sun goes down…and now that it’s getting dark earlier you may want 
to have your phone flashlights ready or grab a small one to help light the path back to your car. 
 
Once you arrive there will be a welcome table with name tags so we know who is who and your chance to 
fill out your raffle ticket to be entered into a drawing for a complimentary stay which will happen at the end 
of the evening.  Feel free to tour the property at your leisure, play some lawn games, sit and visit for a 
spell and connect with others! 
 
We are happy to be featuring and providing, for your tasting and listening enjoyment: 
 

• Savory Sundaes by Chop Spot Food Truck (service until 7:00) 
• Fireside Treats by B’s Bake Shoppe — yes, there will be a fire going! 
• Live Music by Blake, a wonderful local artist who we met a few years ago 

 
 We will be weaving in and out throughout the evening hoping to greet everyone and answer any specific 
questions you might have about the property but please come up and introduce yourselves if we don’t get 
to you first. 
 
Please note:  There will be a sandwich board with balloons marking the entrance to the property. 
You won’t be able to park on the property so I have attached a map (with some landmarks to look 
for) but please plan to drive past the property and park at Wood Middle School (just a block west) 
and then walk back to the property.  Please don’t park in the Hazelwood (Guiss Way) or Morey’s 
Landing neighborhoods (Orchard Dr) located just before the property on the right and left sides 
unless you have mobility needs.  We strive to have good neighbor relationships and I’m sure our 
neighbors would appreciate not having their curbs taken up with cars so thank you in advance for 
respecting that request. 
 
Any questions in the meantime? Please feel free to reply to this email or shoot me a text or give me a ring 
(info below). 
 
Looking forward to seeing your faces! 
 
Noelle & Bob 
 
Our Sweet Retreat 
503.805.4278 - cell/text 
info@oursweetretreat.net 
www.oursweetretreat.net 
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http://www.oursweetretreat.net/



